
 
 
 
 

MARCH ALREADY… 

 

Can you believe it is March 
already?  This school year is 
flying by and what a great year it 
has been.  We still have a few 
busy months of fun filled 
activities and adventures.  The 
children are learning and 
growing every day. We cannot 
believe how much progress we 
have seen from September to 
the present.  We are very 
excited about the warm weather 
that is upon us.  I think we all 
have a bit of Spring fever. 
 

2024-2025 
ENROLLMENT… 

If you have not turned in your 
white, blue, or yellow registration 
card, please do so ASAP. 
If you are returning to Pilgrim 
next year, you should have 
received paperwork in your 
child’s bag.  The forms 
(excluding the medical form) are 
due by mid-May.  Please read 
the forms carefully including the 
cover letter for specific 
instructions.  Remember if you 
have a medical form on file this 
year, it will transfer over to next 
year and can remain on file until 
the expiration date (they expire 
yearly).   If you did not receive 
this paperwork, please inform 
the office immediately.     
We will complete teacher 
placement in June and send a 
mailing at the beginning of 
August.     

ST. PATRICK’S DAY 
PARTIES… 

Our St. Patrick’s Day parties will 
be   March 14th & 15th.   We are 
not sure, but we heard that our 
sneaky leprechaun, Mickey O’ 
Malley, is on his way to leave a 
trail of gold.  I hope we catch 
him!  Wear green and be ready 
to do a “jig.”  The children will go 
on a scavenger hunt to find 
clues that will lead to Mickey O’ 
Malley and have green bread for 

snack.  We are looking forward 
to a very fun day.   
 

EASTER PARTIES & 
PARADES. 

Our Easter parties will be 
held on Monday, March 
25th and Thursday, March 
28th. We will have a special 
parade and entertainment.   
The children are making 
Easter baskets that the 
Easter Bunny will fill and 

hide.        

We will send a letter home 
with specifics about the 
parade. It will run just like 
the Halloween Parades.    
Please read it very 
carefully, as times are very 
important to make it all a 
success.   

**Please read the teachers 
newsletters to sign up to 
bring a special snack and 
napkins.    

**Spring break will be 
April 1st – April 5th.  
School will resume on 
Monday, April 8th, or 
Tuesday April 9th. Enjoy!! 

**(April 8th, subject to 
change due to the solar 
eclipse) 

BUDDY CARD 
FUNDRAISER…Look for 

information coming soon 
about our LaRosa’s Buddy 
Card Fundraiser. 

TUITION REMINDER… 
Please remember that tuition 
payments are due by the 1st of 
the month.  If we do not have it 
by the 15th of the month, we will 
add a $10.00 late fee.  
Unfortunately, we must enforce 
this rule.  This rule is stated in 
the handbook and according to 
our records all families signed an 
agreement stating that they read 
the handbook.  If you are having 
difficulty making the deadline or 
need some extra time, please 
stop by, or call the office so we 
can work something out. 

COMMUNICABLE 
DISEASE POLICY… 
Please make sure if your child is 
ill, they must be fever free, vomit 

free, etc. for 24 hours without 
medication, before returning to 
school. Our communicable 
disease policy is on page 15-16 
of our parent handbook.  If you 
have any questions, please 
contact the office. 
 

MOMS’ NIGHT OUT 
VENDOR EXPO… 
Please mark your calendars for 
our Moms’ Night out event, on 
Friday May 10th from 7:00pm-
10pm.  Last year was a huge 
success.  All proceeds go 
towards air conditioning for our 

building.          

If you are a vendor, and would 
like to participate please call the 
office (513-574-9047) and talk to 
Ms. Chrisy or Ms. Annie.   
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

• 4’s will have a “Dino Dig 
program” sponsored by 
the Museum Center on 
March 21st and 22nd. 

 

• Moms’ Night will be 
held on April 18th.  
Theme TBD. 

 

• Please do not put 
tuition payments, 
registration paperwork 
or any other paperwork 
in your child’s bag, as 
we do not check the 
bags daily.  Please hand 
all paperwork to us at 
drop off or pick up.  
Thank you! 
 

• We will have a Dewey’s 
Fundraiser on March 
4th.  More information 
to come. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Chrisy Greene & Preschool Staff 
 
 

 
 


